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V8 members at the first meeting of RV8 and fellow V8 members from 
Devon & Cornwall at the Dartmoor Inn on Sunday 21

st
 September 2014 

were Jon Buckley and son, David and Louise Bishop, Peter and Pauline 
Ferguson, Nigel Taylor and Ian Harkness with RV8s together with Brian 
and Tracey Thompson (MGBGTV8 under restoration), Andy Greenhalgh 
with a powerful ZT-T 260 V8 and Victor and Lesley Smith.  The landlord of 
the Dartmoor Inn extended a warm welcome and provided a private room 
and a good lunch. 
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Nigel Taylor enjoyed the day saying “Just a quick note to say 
how much I enjoyed Sunday's gathering at the Dartmoor Inn.  
Ian Harkness and I had a truly delightful drive through Mid 
Devon and it was great to meet fellow RV8 owners and 
discuss all things MG.  It was particularly useful for us both in 
benchmarking Ian's suspension and my starter issue!  Looking 
forward to the next one!”  Peter Ferguson (right) responded 
saying “Have just written to Ian about his suspension problem 
which is the same as I had when I bought our car.  Must admit 
I was unaware of the lazy starter motor issue.  Mine, touch 
wood, has always been instant and powerful.  Will seriously 
consider another gathering next spring”. 
 
Left: Andy Greenhalgh with his ZT-T 260 V8. 

 
 


